
Business Meeting Minutes
January 5, 2023

Officers present: Bill, N3RY, President; Will, KC3UQQ, Vice President; Phil, NO3N, Secretary;
Gaylord; KC3SMP; Director; Greg, KC3SEG, DIrector; Dave, W3RDE, Director

There was a quorum of officers and members to conduct the meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 pm.

Bill yielded the meeting to Will to serve as the presiding officer.

Membership: Huey presented the following new members for memberships: Vince Fekete
N3BTN, General; Michael Bargeron, KC3VHF, Technician; Bill Lee (registered for club classes).
Those applicants present introduced themselves.  Motion made and seconded and the
applicants were accepted without unanimously.

Reports:

Repeaters: The 075 repeater has been having issues, particularly with interference from two
other repeaters, one in Pennsylvania and one in Long Island.  Will noted that there are
suggestions to alleviate the issue.  It will not be easy to resolve.

Public Service: Jeff, KC3OQP, reported on public service events that are coming up: B&A Trail
and Cherry Pit.  Need at least 11 for monitors and bike riders for the B&A Trail.

Open Floor

Will asked if anyone would be interested in presenting or suggesting presentations.  Bill
suggested that there be a presentation on POTA.  Bill also has an email for a presentationfor the
Volunteer Monitor program.

Keith, AE3D, noted that we could use publicity for the upcoming classes.

In a question it was noted that the upcoming events could be on an HT as they can hit the
repeater.  Jeff has tested the reach for in the past.  There is a member monitoring the repeaters
in Mayo.

In answer to a question, Greg announced that he would assist people wishing to begin with
POTA.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm.


